
 From the Pastor                      July 9, 2017 
         We welcome Dr. Tom Wallace, founder of 
Fortress of Faith Ministries, to our church today.  
Please give him and his family a warm Faith wel-
come.   
 Bro. Wallace will speak to us three times 
today in our Isaac/Ishmael Conference.  His sub-
ject is ANSWERING ISLAM - a timely subject in 

today’s prophetic calendar of the soon return of the Lord Jesus.  Pray 
for each session.  (Teens through adults will meet in the auditorium for 
the Sunday School hour.) 
 Next week Ken Overby of Jewish Awareness Ministries will be 
our special guest speaker.  The same format will be followed as the 
“Isaac” part of our conference will be conducted. 

 

 
 

If you placed an order for a Faith Church CAP, SHIRT or JACKET, 
please come by the bookstore to pay for/pick up your item.   

 

 
 

GOOD READING:  “Why Should I Consider Christian Education?”  
Pick up your copy today in the lobby. 

 

 
 

THANK YOU for your kind understanding in the rescheduling of the 
funeral for David Howard.  Please continue to pray for his family. 

 

 
 

Sign up for the FAITHFUL MEN’S RETREAT scheduled for  
July 28th - 29th.  Cost:  Adults-$25/Teens-$20.  Information                    

is on the table in the lobby 

  

 
 

 

 

MEN’S PRAYER REVIVAL: 
Here is our goal:  “My house shall be called a house of prayer” 
1. Men to gather and pray at 7:00 p.m. on July 17, 18, 20, 21, 22 at 7:00 p.m.   
2. On Wednesday, July 19th, and Sunday, July 23rd, the services will be de-

voted to extra prayer time.  (All congregation in attendance) 
3. Each session we’ll have our men reading the Holy Scriptures. 
4. A time of praise in song will be presented to the Lord. 

5. Most of the time will be given over to prayer. 
6. Bring your Bible.  Make a list of spiritual prayer concerns   
 (Revival, Spiritual state of family members, Special needs of the 
 church) 
7. Consider having a time of fasting-one meal or entire day-or  give 
 up something that would be a sacrifice. 

 

 
 

Faith Christian Academy resumes classes on August 21st.  Enroll              
TODAY for a Christ-centered and academically sound education.   

Have you heard about our FREE fund raiser for FCA? See Paul Cahoon 
or Angel Emerson for more information. 

 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY for our Faith Promise Missions Program.  The weekly 
funds marked “faith promise” or “missions” enable us to send monthly 

support to those missionaries adopted by our church. 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
Tithes & Offerings .........$   5,117.25 
Faith Promise .................        440.00 
Other Missions ...............          25.00 
Miscellaneous ..................     1,576.75 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  7,159.00 

Serving in the Nursery: 
 

This Morning: 
Infants /Toddlers:  Dawn Fitz 

2s & 3s:  Katie Roberts 
4-5 Year Olds: Brumleys 

 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers: Morgan McWaters 

2s & 3s: Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers:Betty Fleckenstein 

2s & 3s: Margaret Love 


